From the March 26, 2024 Riviera Council Minutes

Riviera Strata Fire Detection Notice

March 2022

When any suite is undergoing renovations that require the movement, alteration, disconnection,
covering, or any changes to the in-suite fire detection system, including heat detectors,
annunciators or sprinkler heads, owners must contact the Riviera office before any work begins.
Royal City Fire is the only company authorized to perform any work on any part of the system.




